
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Why should I join The Omaha Press Club? 

 We thrive on creating an environment of consistently high standards for dining, service, and atmosphere.  
Staff will call you by name, remember your favorite beverage of choice, and your personal preference 
each time you visit your club. The Omaha Press Club offers you a chance to meet and mingle with some 
of Omaha’s business and community leaders, local media and members of the press on a regular basis. 
The OPC hosts many private and public one- of-a- kind events throughout the year.  Check out our 
membership category on this website to get more info on membership perks.  

What kind of wait can I expect during the lunch hour?  
With a reservation you will be seated immediately upon arrival at the club. Just let us know and we will 
strive to meet your time needs and can get you in and out within one half- hour. Our usual time frame for 
a business or casual luncheon is 45 minutes to one hour. 

 I am 30 years old. Will I feel out of place at The Omaha Press Club?  
Our young professional membership has been growing for the past several years. Our board is constantly 
working to increase the appeal of the club for our younger members. We plan and organize events 
especially targeting young professionals for social and networking events including: live bands, happy 
hour, beer & wine tastings, and much more.  

I travel frequently. Do you reciprocate with any other private clubs in the U.S. and abroad?  
The Omaha Press Club currently has more than 100 reciprocal clubs. Inform us of your plans and we will 
make your arrangements for you including sending a letter of introduction on your behalf.  

DRESS CODE 
 

Business-casual is appropriate attire.  


